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COMMISSIONER ISSUES DECISION IN CARDINALS-ASTROS ARBITRATION 
 

Major League Baseball announced today that it has completed its investigation regarding the illegal 

breach of the Houston Astros’ baseball operations database by a former baseball operations employee of the 

St. Louis Cardinals, Christopher Correa.  The findings of the review, which was conducted by MLB’s 

Department of Investigations, were submitted to Baseball Commissioner Robert D. Manfred, Jr. 

The Commissioner’s decision accompanies this press release. 

# # # 

Contact: Patrick Courtney or Michael Teevan, Major League Baseball, (212) 931-7878, mlbpressbox.com, 
twitter.com/mlb_pr. 








